
 
    

 

 

RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh  2454  T 6655 4228  F 6655 4548 
Email  raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website  https://Raleigh-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Term 2, Week 2                                              7th May, 2019 

8 May Mother’s Day Stall, gifts $4 each 
9 May Kids in the Kitchen 
10 May District Cross Country 
14-24 May NAPLAN Years 3 & 5 
15 May Scholastic Book Club due 
18 May Election Day Stall 
23 May P&C Meeting, 3:15pm 
24 May Mid North Coast Cross Country 
25 May Bellingen Show 
28 May Wheelchair sports with Robbie & Jason 
4 Jun Coffs Harbour Eistedfodd 
7 Jun School Photos 
10 Jun Queen’s Birthday 
12 Jun UNE Science Day at Orama PS 

 
 

Mother’s Day Stall - Tomorrow 
Tomorrow we will be holding our annual Mother’s Day 
Stall. Students can bring in $4 or multiples of $4 as we 
have some additional presents. Thank you to those 
families who have already sent in money so they ensure 
they don’t forget the money tomorrow. 
 

Kids in the Kitchen 
This Thursday is our first KiK for the term. Last term we 
sent home a note and have had numerous reminders 
that the money needed to be in today. Thank you to the 
majority of our families who have paid their money. 
Unfortunately if your child has not paid by today they will 
need to pack lunch for Thursday. Please pay the 
remaining $13.50 by Tuesday the 21st May if they wish to 
participate in the remaining three KiK sessions for the 
term. 
 

Election Stall 
The Federal Election will be held on Saturday 18 May.  
Raleigh Public School is a Polling Venue and we will be 
holding a cake and produce stall on the day. Cakes and 
goods may be dropped off Friday 17th or Saturday after 
7.30am.  Cakes and biscuits must have a list of the 
ingredients attached. Plants are also very welcome. 
 
If you are able to help on the day please fill out the form 
attached with the time that suits between 8am – 2pm. 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 
We would like to welcome Charlize. It is lovely to have 
you and your family back with us. 
 
Yesterday we had Natalie, a Y-PEP facilitator come and 
complete lesson two and three with each class. These 
valuable child protection lessons, which we have been 
able to access via a program from the YWCA are a means 
to ensuring the safety of our children. Students learnt 
about safe relationships, good and bad feelings and our 
bodies warning signs. They also discussed trusted adults 
and why it is important to have people that they feel 
comfortable to talk to, this could be mum or dad, a 
teacher or another adult they trust. They then learnt 
about the No, Go, Tell! Strategy and practiced this. Each 
class will complete lesson 4 with their classroom teacher 
in the coming weeks.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

“Raleigh Public School is a welcoming and friendly school with strong and valued community links.” 
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Disposition of the Week 
This week we are focusing on the disposition of being 
‘Ubiquitous’.  I can think, create and learn ….. anywhere, 
anyhow, anytime. 
 

Scholastic Book Club 
Book Club catalogues have been sent home today.  
Orders and money need to be back at school by 
Wednesday 15th May or you may like to order via LOOP.   

 

Package Free Lunch Winner 
Congratulations to Eli who is this week’s package free 
winner. 
 

 
 

May Birthdays 
We would like to wish Tyson and Leroy a very Happy 
Birthday.  Hope you had fun. 

 

Woolworths Earn & Learn 
Raleigh Public School has again registered for the 
Woolworths Earn & Learn program.  Stickers can be 
collected from 1st May to 25th June, 2019.  The more 
stickers we collect the more resources we are able to 
purchase. A Sticker Sheet has been attached to this 
newsletter.  More are available as required or you can 
place them in the Raleigh Public School box at 
Woolworths Toormina.  Thank you to families who have 
started sending them in.   
 

 

NAPLAN Online 
Over the next two weeks the Year 3 and Year 5 students 
will be participating in NAPLAN online assessments. 
These will be completed in class time and should be 
treated by families as a normal day, where their child 
comes to school and does the best they can, like every 
other day. Please help out your child by making sure 
they have a good night sleep and healthy dinners and 
breakfast to help them to be able to concentrate. 
 

Cross Country 
This Friday, Mrs Martin and Mrs Meenahan will be 
travelling with the students in 3-6M to Bowraville for 
the District Cross Country. This year we have a couple 
of Year 2 boys, who are turning 8 this year, who will be 
joining us. Thank you to the parents who have offered 
to help with transport, a note will go home today 
explaining about pick up and drop off times and places. 
 

 
 

Mathematics Assessment 
Last week and this week, Ms Driscoll and myself have 
been assessing the number skills of the students in our 
classes. Today we have spent time analysing these 
assessments. Later in the year we will do another 
assessment and will compare the results.  
 

Money Envelopes 
When sending in money for excursions, stalls or Kids in 
the Kitchen it would be appreciated if the money could 
be put in an envelope or wrapped  in a piece of paper, 
clearly stating what it is for, to save any confusion.  
Often the students when asked are also unsure what it 
is for.  Envelopes have been attached to the back of this 
newsletter and more are available if required. 
 
 
 
 

District Cross Country 2018 
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